
Important Update: Our Privacy Policy 

Dear [Customer Name], 

We value your privacy and want to inform you about an update to our Privacy Policy. As of 

[Effective Date], we have made changes to better protect your data and enhance transparency 

regarding how we collect, use, and share your information. 

Please take a moment to review the updated Privacy Policy, which can be found at [Link to 

Privacy Policy]. 

We encourage you to reach out with any questions or concerns you may have regarding these 

changes at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for trusting us with your information. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 


